
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

22 May 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

RE: Tapestry  

As you may be aware, our reception and nursery classes use an educational platform called Tapestry 

to record and share your child’s learning experiences with you. Each child has their own individual 

Tapestry account which parents and carers can log into to see their child’s learning journey. You can 

find out more information about Tapestry by clicking this link: Online Learning Journal For Early Years 

Education | Tapestry 

From time to time we may share a picture of your child learning with their class.  

If you wish to opt out of your child’s image being used on this platform, please contact us as soon as 

possible by email or phone as above. 

Your sincerely, 

 

Amina Joseph 

Admin team  
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